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To Whom It May Concern,

I want to urge the city council to adopt the amendment to the city's 2023-2024 budget. The
bottom line is that it is not safe in its current state. We talk a lot about school safety, but now it
is time to put that talk to work in a practical and doable manner. Please show your resolve to
put student safety first and complete the sidewalk in front of our school 

CK8 has a lot of parents that walk to school to pick up their children and are now having to
walk part of the way up the street either in the street or in the brush on the side of the road. In
addition, we have groups of students who walk home from school. A sidewalk is a must for
these students to help them know where to walk in order to stay safe from car traffic. 

Thank you for putting student safety first!

-- 
Melodee Larson
K-1 Teacher
Cascade K-8 Community School
206-393-4182
melodee.larson@ssd412.org
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